
Kent, Aaron T- DNR 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Ken-

Kent, Aaron T - DNR 

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 10:24 AM 

'Ken Shimko' 

RE: DNR review of July SI report- Julson Store (03-06-001296) 

Thank you for the email summary and additional actions mentioned. Yes, as we discussed, we feel the Site Investigation 

and Site Investigation Report are incomplete. In order to comply with NR716, at a minimum, the actions mentioning in 

your email message below need to be carried through. Also, please keep PECFA requests separate from report 

submittals. 

Once the required additional Site Investigation work is completed, and a review of the revised Site Investigation Report 

has taken place and approved, a determination regarding remedial options will be addressed at that time. 

Please note that I made a few small changes to your previous email to more accurately define the path moving forward. 

I appreciate your patience and willingness as we work to get these sites properly investigated, remediated (if needed), 

and closed while the PECFA program is still going. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you, 

Aaron 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Aaron T. Kent 

Phone: 715-839-1602 

aaron.kent@wisconsin.gov 

From: Ken Shimko [mailto:kshimko.meridianenv@qmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 10:48 AM 
To: Kent, Aaron T - DNR 
Subject: DNR review of July SI report- Julson Store (03-06-001296) 

Hi Aaron. 

Be: John Marum- property owner 

This email follows our telephone conversation last Friday (151h) in which we discussed the Soil and GW lnv. Rpt 

submitted in July for the Julson Store (former) site south of Mondovi. In that report, I recommended we complete an 

interim remedial excavation this fall followed by test wells and monitor to closure. 

DNR staff determined that more Site Investigation is needed before a remedial option should be considered and 

approved. Subsequently, I will send you a revised Change Order/Work Plan to install 2-inch monitoring wells in order to 

define the extent of impacted ground water and characterize the aquifer properties (e.g., hydraulic conductivity, ground 

water flow direction (horizontal, vertical), etc). I will also install additional soil borings (and sampling) to more precisely 

define the extent of impacted soil. 

1 



Our goal is to complete the 51 work through the winter so that a remedial option €afl-may be implemented next summer 

... which is-may be needed to complete this project before the upcoming PECFA deadline. 

Please let me know if you have any additional comments about the project. 

Will send you CO/WP shortly. 

Thanks for your phone call. 

Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 N01ih Elco Road 
Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 
(715)832-6608 (office) 
(715)579-0723 (cell) 
(715)832-6797 (Fax) 
Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 

2 


